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Jennifer Joy - Docket #09-2179-01 Pine Valley Irrigation Company Proposed Rate Increase

From: :
‘To: "Jwatts@utah.gov" <jwatts@utah.gov>
Date: 3/10/2010 5:09 PM
Subject: Docket #09-2179-01 Pine Valley Irrigation Company Proposed Rate Increase

Sirs

| would like to express my opinion on the proposed increase to water rate in Pine Valley. Docket #09-2179-01
| feel that the proposed increase of 46% is out of line in the current economic conditions that are happening in
‘Washington County Utah. These new rates would be the highest in our county, and with the limited expenses
they must have to provide us unfiltered spring water it seems the proposed increases are out of line.

Additionally an unspecified onetime assessment fee we do not even have details seems wrong.

I am opposed to this high increase and would like to see it defeated or reduced. Plus details of costs and
proposed fees should be made available.

Thanks

Rick and Lynn Peetz
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